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BY EMAIL  
 
February 4, 2022 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Acting Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: EB-2021-0110 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2023-2027 Custom Rate Application  

– Filing of Revised Interrogatory Responses by Pacific Economics Group 
Research LLC to Hydro One Networks Inc.’s Interrogatories  

  
OEB staff filed on February 2, 2022 the responses prepared by Pacific Economics 
Group Research LLC (PEG) to the interrogatories filed by Hydro One Networks Inc. 
(Hydro One) and several intervenors. 
 
Subsequent to filing, PEG found it necessary to revise and correct a small number of its 
responses to interrogatories posed by Hydro One. On behalf of PEG, OEB staff is filing 
a revised file of interrogatory responses to Hydro One, with the impacted interrogatory 
responses marked in blackline. The specific interrogatories for which PEG revised its 
responses are Hydro One – 3, 5, 13, 15 and 21. The changes from the original versions 
of those responses are shown in the enclosed revised versions.  

OEB staff and PEG regret any inconvenience this may cause. While PEG made efforts 
to respond accurately in the initial responses to all parties, it had to respond to 
numerous interrogatories, many with sub-parts, in a tight schedule. 
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Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to Keith Ritchie at 
keith.ritchie@oeb.ca or at 416-440-8124. The Board’s toll-free number is 1-888-632-
6273. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Keith C. Ritchie 
Senior Advisor, Major Rate Applications and Consolidations 
Ontario Energy Board 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: All registered parties to EB-2021-0110 
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